MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Asst. Chief Jabe Hunter

SUBJECT: Recommendation to fill 1 Community Policing Advisory Committee Vacancy

DATE: September 13, 2022

RECOMMENDATION: The Community Policing Advisory Committee met on Tuesday, September 13th, 2022, and by a unanimous vote have made the following recommendation to the Town Council for consideration:

• Hilary Rau- Appointment to a First term

SPECIAL REQUEST(S): No Comment

BACKGROUND: The Community Policing Advisory Committee currently has for 3 vacancies due to some resignations and another for someone who completed their term. The Community Policing Advisory Committee has recommended the appointment of 1 member.